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Product Notice 
Regions Affected: Asia Pacific Exc. China 
 
Subject: The discontinuation of RAEGuard Transmitters and RAE Controllers 
 

Dear Customers, Partner and Colleagues, 
 
After much deliberation, we have decided to discontinue the RAEGuard Transmitters and 
RAE Controllers effective February 28, 2015. 
 
Alternative Offering 
 XCD/XNX replacement options for the RAEGuard EC, LEL and IR 
 RAEGuard 2 PID replacement options for the RAEGuard PID 
 Touchpoint 1 replacement options for the FMC-10 
 Touchpoint 4 replacement options for the FMC-40 
 System 57 replacement options for the FMC-60 
 
For any detail request for Honeywell branded replacement products, please contact 
Honeywell Analytics region sales managers.  
 
Last Order Date 
The last order date for the RAEGuard Transmitters and RAE Controllers will be February 28, 
2015. We will accept orders based on material availability. 
 
Service and Support 
We will continue to support the products already in the field with sensors, spares and 
accessories until February 28, 2019. Service teams will continue to provide support and repair 
during this time. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the notice, please contact Jie Chen Email: 
Jie.Chen2@honeywell.com . Telephone: +86 (0) 21 2894 2603. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
 
Jie Chen 
Product Manager - Industrial AP 
Email: Jie.Chen2@honeywell.com 
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